
I am a strong advocate of suppliers whom bring healthy produce to market and strongly 
support the market for their vibrant community atmosphere. 

I therefore strongly support the continuation of the market into the future at Pittwater RSL.

Please keep our markets open and continue your support of community activities that 
keep us all happy and healthy 

Ciao
Rob

Sent: 24/01/2021 1:38:33 PM
Subject: REV2020/029


